
 
  

 The Newman Catholic Collegiate 
                                                            

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Academy 
“Lord be thy word my rule.” 

Principal:  Mrs H. Rigby BSc(Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Gloucester Road, Kidsgrove, Stoke-on-Trent ST7 1EL 
Telephone:   01782 367267 

Email:   office@stjohnskidsgrove.org.uk  

 

              27th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
St John’s pupils have been invited to attend the Remembrance Day parade on Sunday 12th 
November. 
 
Members of staff and I will be meeting pupils who want to attend at 10.15am outside Kidsgrove 
Town Hall. Full school uniform and poppy to be worn.  
 
The pupils will join the parade (10.30am prompt start) and will walk to the cenotaph and take part 
in the ceremony. Parents are welcome to stay and participate. KS2 children are welcome to be 
left to walk with staff if parents prefer. If you are leaving your child with staff for the parade, 
please pick your child up from outside St.John’s (The Avenue Site) at 11.30am. 
 
If you would like to attend please complete the slip below and return it to school by Wednesday 
8th November at the latest.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs H Rigby 
Principal 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I (Parent’s name) _______________________________ give permission for the child  
 
 
_________________________ in Year ________  to take part in the Remembrance Day  
 
Parade on Sunday 12th November (meeting at 10.15am for a 10.30am start). 
 
 
Contact telephone number ________________________________ 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer _________________________________ 
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